
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

N-12 Project Near Wynot Update 

December 1, 2017 (Norfolk, Neb.) Weather permitting, N-12 will be open to traffic on December 2, 
according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation.  Motorists can expect reduced speed and 
flaggers, as work on this project continues.  Anticipated completion for this project will be late fall of 2018. 
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